
 

 

 

 

October Newsletter 

 

It is hard to believe that October is already here.  All of our little goblins are settling into their 

routines and all is going well.  Make sure to take a peek at our upcoming events this month. We 

have loads of  “Spook-tacular” things planned for you and your child, so don’t miss out! 

 

We would like to send out a HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to our staff who have spent many 

years and countless energy loving, caring for, teaching and guiding our little ones.  Our staff 

deserve a standing ovation for their dedication.  We would like to let them know how proud of 

them we truly are.  We would also like to send out a warm “WELCOME” to our new staff who 

have helped to make our school grow by leaps and bounds!  We are so glad that you have joined 

the Bobbie Noonan family. 

 

 Ms. Tricia – 27 Years of Service  

 Mrs. Michele E. - 24 Years of Service 

 Ms. Karen –7 Years of  Service 

 Ms. Kristine –7 Years of Service 

 Ms. Kimberly – 3 Year of Service 

 Ms. Jennifer – 2 Years of Service 

 Ms. Nancy – 2 Years of Service 

 Ms. Miliani – 2 Years of Service 

 Ms. Jessica – 1 Year of Service 

 Ms. Laura – 1 Year of Service 

 Ms. Sandy – 1 Year of Service 

 

Welcome To: 

 Ms. Schronda 

 Ms. Jackie 

 Ms. Cassidy 

 Ms. Nicole 

  

The Flu Season is here!!!  PLEASE be sure you are washing your child’s hands when they arrve 

at school.  We will then be sure that they are washing their hands throughout the day.  We also 

ask that you keep your child home if they are running a fever or have run a fever within the last 



 

 

24 hours.  If your child has a persistent cough or runny nose, vomiting or diarrhea PLEASE keep 

them home.  We try to keep our school as germ free as possible and we must have your help.  We 

disinfect and clean our school daily, so please do your part. Thank You! 

 

PARENTS—WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!!  We would like to ask that all parents follow their 

drop off and pick up times that they registered for.  Our staff schedules are determined by this 

and when a child arrives earlier or stays later it affects our ratios.  If you are in need of earlier or 

later times please stop by the office.  We will always try to accommodate your needs.  If you are 

unsure of what hours you registered for PLEASE see the office.  Thank you for your attention to 

this matter! 

 

As always, our goal here at Bobbie Noonan’s is to provide an environment where every child 

feels safe, secure, and loved.  We want every child to experience success.  Parents we ask your 

help by trying to have your child here by 9:00AM.  We know that things come up occasionally 

where this may not always be possible. However, when your child is arriving later than 9:00AM 

it makes it very difficult for the teachers to give your child the attention he/she deserves.  When 

working with young children it is very difficult to have them wait or have the class interrupted 

once it has begun.  The beginning of our preschool program is very important to any child.  This 

time is spent reviewing and reinforcing what has already been taught to them. 

 

We also ask that you do not let your child bring toys, money or backpacks to school.  Please help 

us by leaving these items at home or in the car.  Your child’s teacher will let you know when 

there will be a scheduled show-n-tell day or may ask you to bring in something for a special 

project. 

 

We would like to remind all parents that our school closes promptly at 6:00PM.  Any child who 

is left here after this time will be charged a late fee.  This fee needs to be paid directly to the 

closing teacher.  The fee is $6.00 for every 15 minutes beginning with the first 5 minutes.  If you 

have any questions regarding this matter please stop by the office.   

  

Please do not send your child with breakfast unless it can be eaten BEFORE 7:15A.M.  Children 

begin arriving at this time and start changing classrooms.  Please be sure that your child’s 

breakfast follows our all-natural food policy.  Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  

If at any time you have questions or concerns please do not hesitate to stop by or call the office. 

 

The Health Nurse will be coming in to check your child’s school 

medical records.  Every child needs to have an up-to-date copy of 

their immunizations and physical forms.  If you have received a letter 

stating you are in need of either or both forms please return by the 

due date posted.  If you can not get an appointment by the due date 

please bring in an appointment card for your child’s file.  Any child 

who is out of compliance will not be allowed to attend school until 

the forms are completed.  There will be no exceptions made.  Thank 

You! 

 



 

 

Please remember that tuition is due the first day of the week that your child attends.  If they are a 

pre-school student tuition is due the first of every month.  Any tuition that is not paid by Friday 

morning will be considered late and a fee of $10.00 will be added to your account.  Please try to 

make arrangements so that your account stays current.  If an emergency arises please let us know. 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s will be celebrating Halloween on Friday, October 

30th from 9:00-12:00.  All children may come wearing their 

costume attire.  If your child is a full day student please be sure to 

have your child wear their costumes OVER their clothes.  We also 

ask that you bring a bag to put their costumes in.  All-natural 

snacks will also be welcomed on this day.  Keep an eye out for 

more information.  

 

We hope everyone has a safe and fun-filled month!!! 

 

   

  WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

 

    

Alexandra Gillan 10/05/2019 

Serenity Murillo 10/05/2017 

Leia Fluxman  10/07/2016 

Savannah Sayers 10/09/2016 

Andrew Gastineau 10/21/2015 

     

         

        

    

       

    

       Sincerely, 

 

       Ms. Tricia 

    

     

   


